
 

 

 

Architectural Review Committee 
Meeting Minutes 
October 8, 2019, 7:00 p.m. 

  
Members Present:  Sylvia Andrejczuk,  Jim Eyster,  Eric Erickson 

  
Members Absent: Natasha Bodorff,  Rob Gordon,  Rob Mohr 

  
Visitors:  Matt McMullen, Architect 

  
A brief Committee Review was held of the proposed retaining wall and fence at 2900 
Linden                 
Drive.  Matt McMullen, architect, presented samples of the Allan Block and cedar fencing 
proposed for the decorative wall.  Application to Boulder County for a building permit has been 
submitted by the architect. 
  
Matt will introduce Josh Ruppert with Lifescape Colorado, the contractor for the project, to Rob 
Mohr, case manager, prior to the beginning of construction. 
  
The project was approved by the Committee subject to the issuance of a Boulder County 
permit, the introduction of Josh to Rob Mohr, Case Manager for the project, and the 
opportunity, if needed, for Rob to meet with Josh to ensure minimal disruption to adjacent 
neighbors during construction. 
                                               
Submitted by: 
Eric Erickson 
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